Update on Coil and Condenser Part Eligibility

The DTE HVAC Program is committed to ensuring high quality, energy efficient
equipment is installed according to program requirements. However, there are
market conditions which may impact contractors’ ability to source eligible
coil/condenser combinations.

Please contact DTEHVAC@icf.com if there are system match or AHRI
certificate inquiries, prior to application submission.

An accommodation may be allowed if the following conditions are met
1. The condenser unit must be capable of performing above-baseline
efficiency level (above SEER2 14.3).
2. Variance with the indoor coil must not lower performance of the
condenser unit below program requirements.

The program will review SEER?2 ratings for condenser models in the DOE’s
CCMS certification database and may apply the lowest SEER2 rating which
most closely matches the cooling capacity of the coils.

Thank you for your continued support of the DTE HVAC Program! Please
contact the account advocate team or your account manager for additional
support.

Thank you,
Account Advocate Team

855.539.1906
DTEHVAC@icf.com
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